WALT: understand that change can be a
positive thing.

As we come towards the end of the school year, now is a
good time to think about change. In September you will

change to be year 5. You will have a new classroom and
a new teacher.

Many of you may have had other changes in your life too
 Changed where you live

« Changed which school you go to

« Changed your family (new brothers and sisters, step

mums and dads, new cousins)
Let's have a look at some examples of people’s journeys.
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